
DUTCHESS COUNTY DEPUTY SHERIFF’S PBA ENDORSES 
MOLINARO 
 Union Recognizes Molinaro’s Commitment to Public Safety 
  
Poughkeepsie, NY – The Molinaro for Dutchess Campaign announced 
today that he has received the endorsement of the Dutchess County 
Deputy Sheriff Police Benevolent Association.  Kenneth J Powers, 
President stated,” I am pleased to announce that our General Membership 
has voted to endorse Marc Molinaro’s candidacy for Dutchess County 
Executive. We are grateful for his continued support of law enforcement 
and wish him the best of luck.” 
  
Molinaro said,” Public Safety is the responsibility of all elected officials and 
I am deeply gratified and proud to have the endorsement and support of 
our Sheriffs Union. Dutchess County has one the finest Sheriff’s 
Departments in New York State and I am committed to ensuring that they 
have the support necessary to effectively do their job, keep our citizens 
safe and protect our quality of life”. 
  
Molinaro (R,C,I)  is the Republican, Conservative and Independence Party 
endorsed Candidate. Marc lives in the Village of Red Hook with his wife, 
Christy (a Registered Nurse at Northern Dutchess Hospital); and two 
children, Abigail Faith (7 years old) and Jack Henry (2 years old). Election 
Day is November 8, 2011.  For more information, visit Marc Molinaro 
online at www.molinarofordutchess.com or find him on Facebook and 
TWITTER (Marcus Molinaro). 


